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Welcome back! 

 

It has been lovely seeing the children 

after the summer holidays. They have 

made a great start to Year 3! 

In English, we are using Stone Age Boy by Satoshi 

Kitamura.  We will spend time thinking about 

effective vocabulary and how we can link ideas 

before using them in our own writing.   

 

 

 

 

 



English 

Activities based on Stone Age Boy 

including rewriting the story and 

instructions. 

We will be doing whole class 

reading sessions 3 times a week as 

well as spelling and handwriting. 

The children will also continue with 

their Little Wandle group reading 

in the afternoons. 

 

Daily reading and grammar. 
Mathematics 

Number- place value of 3-digit 

numbers and different ways to 

represent them. 

Calculation- recalling facts to 20 and 

100, comparing numbers, adding and 

subtracting 3-digit numbers and single 

digit numbers, addition and subtraction 

of money and length 

Daily times table practise 

 

 

 

 

Science 

We will be learning about light. 

We will be focusing on 

reflective materials, shadows 

and protecting ourselves from 

the sun. We will also learn 

about Thomas Edison. 

 

PE 

Our focuses will be tag 

rugby and swimming 

Trips 

As we cannot visit the Antarctic or 

any natural disaster hotspots for 

our trip this term ☺ we would love 

to get an explorer in to talk to the 

children about their experiences.  

If anyone knows of someone who 

would be willing to do this we would 

love to hear from you! 

Information for Parents 

Welcome back! 

PE is on a Wednesday and Thursday.  Swimming starts on 

11th September for 10 weeks.  This will be our PE lesson for 

that time period. A letter will be sent home about this.  

The children have all chosen a reading for pleasure book 

that they can bring home to share with you. They will start 

their Little Wandle reading groups next week and will be 

given a new reading record and reading book then.  All 

books will need to be in school every day. 

 
Our topic this half term is The Stone Age! 

 

We will be learning about how we can use evidence to find out about the 

Stone Age, why they built Stone Henge, what the houses were like, 

what changed during the Stone Age and what happened afterwards. 

In DT we will be making Stone Age houses. We will investigate and plan 

how we can make them strong.  

 

Trips 

We will be having an in-school 

workshop on The Stone Age in 

October.  More details to follow.  
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